
Tom Walter  

06/07/2017 09:36 PM

To Consultation/DTF@DTF 
cc  

bcc  
Subject Greenvale Fire Brigade Submission  

Hi,

 

Please see the attached submission to the select committee on ‘the  restructuring of Victoria’s fire 

services as contemplated by the Firefighters’ Presumptive Rights Compensation and Fire Services  

Legislation Amendment (Reform) Bill 2017’.

 

Regards,

 

Tom

 

Tom Walter Firefighter
Greenvale Fire Station – 33 Barrymore Road Greenvale 3059

Protecting lives and property    cfa.vic.gov.au
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